
               Spring Nursery Curriculum Letter  
Friday 16th May 2025  

Growth and Creatures 
 

 

   
 

Bear Cubs,        Fox Cubs,      Lion Cubs 

Our caterpillars have now moved onto their next stage and have travelled to the top of their 

pot, formed their chrysalis and are now undergoing an incredible change! We have loved watching 

their growth and can not wait to meet them as butterflies. Do have a look inside the net on the 

caterpillar table at pick up or drop off! 

Curriculum We are looking forward to our learning together sessions - please make sure you 

have signed up if you are able to join us, the link to the google sign up form has been 

sent by email. Our focus will be on creating artwork inspired by our caterpillars as 

well as a new planting project. If you are not able to join us, your child will not miss 

out, they will be able to complete the activities with a member of the team. 

Literacy 
Communication  
and Language 

We will continue focusing on sounds in the foods the caterpillar ate. We will make a 

caterpillar sound book with a page for each chosen food and label it with the 

correct letter. 

Phonics  We will revise all the individual letters we have learned so far this term (s a t p i) 

as well as playing a range of sound games. 

Maths 
 

 

We will explore different types of measuring including volume, experiencing full, 

half full and empty. 

Physical 
Development 

 
 

Development of ongoing skills such as: 

● Start taking part in some group activities which they make up themselves, or in 

teams 

● Choose the right resources to carry out their own plan. E.g. choosing a spade to 

enlarge a small hole they dug with a trowel 

● Collaborate with others to manage large items, such as moving a long plank safely, 

carrying large hollow blocks 

● Make healthy choices about food, drink, activity & tooth brushing 

 

Dates for the term 

 

Week beginning 19th May - Summer Learning Together bookable sessions on 

Tuesday 20th & Thursday 22nd May - please book your session using the google 

form link sent by email 

26th - 30th May - Half term holiday 

19th June - Nursery sports day 

10th July - Whole school open evening 3.30 - 4.00pm visiting current and new 

classrooms. 4.30 - 7.00pm bookable appointments if needed 

22nd July - end of term 

8.45-1.35 Fox Cubs, 8.45-10.45 Bear Cubs , 11.30-1.35 Lion Cubs 



Reminders & special 
requests 

 

Sunscreen: Please ensure you send your child to school with sunscreen 

on, we are not able to apply this at school. 

 

TEA BAGS! - We have had great fun adding tea bags to our mud 

kitchen this week! We would welcome any used, dried tea bags from 

home to add to our mud kitchen, as the Nursery Team are finding it 

hard to drink enough tea to keep up the supply! 

 

Learning at home 
Drawing pictures of butterflies 

Can you draw a picture of what you think our butterflies will look like? What shapes are 

their wings and what colours may we see? 

 

 

 

Online - This is a simple activity, just select up to 5 or 10 only. 

Today's Number - Up to 20 

 

         

                            

                                                                     BUG CLUB: The next book is   

 

Thank you, the Nursery Team 
Mrs Towner, Mrs Ludlam & Mrs Willmont 

 
 
 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/todays-number-up-to-20
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